
 St Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council 
 November 16, 2021 

 Attendance: Doug Jones, Sarah Baumberger, Heidi 
 Ackerman, Sue Toffefson, John Fisher, Diane Gannon and 
 Father Andrew Windschitl and guest Candy Zidon 

 Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm 

 Father led prayer 

 Doug Jones moved to approve the October minutes and Sue 
 seconded 

 October Financials: 
 1)  Sarah will check with the diocese concerning the Sharing 
 God’s Gift and  look into the other following issues 
 2) Look into the Student Activities Budget 
 3) Insurance check 
 4) Profession salaries up 10%  will check on why 

 Sarah introduced Candy as the next bookkeeper 

 Sue made the motion to approve the financials and John 
 seconded 

 New Business 



 Capital Campaign: St Mary/Holy Cross goal is $360,000.00 
 over 5 years. This is in addition to the BAA. After 75% is 
 reached the parish will get 50 % of overage back. 

 The finance council will present the Financial Report Card to 
 the parish on the weekend of Dec 4 and 5.  Heidi will work on 
 script and send it out for approval. 
 The report will be printed and handed out at the masses. John 
 will speak at 8:00 mass, Heidi at 10:00 and Doug at Sat 
 evening mass. 

 No meeting in December next meeting to be Jan 18, 2022 

 Diane made the move to adjourn the meeting and Sue 
 seconded 


